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3) The proponent has not yet committed to insuring that liquor licenses needed for Hood 

Park will not decrease the allotment of licenses available for other Charlestown 

businesses outside of Hood Park.  The concern is that a clustering of licenses at Hood 

Park will provide a barrier to the development of other Main Street type businesses in 

Charleston’s business district.  

4) Should an entertainment venue along the lines of the one previously proposed 

reemerge, the mitigation package proposed by the proponent should serve as a 

baseline to be supplemented at that time, if appropriate. 

Thank you for your consideration of these comments. 

      Sincerely, 

      IAG Members: 

      Brian Callahan 

      Damien Devasto 

      Elaine Donovan 

      Ann Dunphy 

      Patty Kelley 

      Daniel Lane 

      Jim Lister 

      Stephanie Ward McIssac 

      Michael Parker 

      Jon Sweeney 

 

 

cc:   Representative Danny Ryan 

District 1 City Councilor Lydia Edwards 

Christopher Breen (ONS) 






























































